
 

 
I live in Terrigal, and commute to Hornsby for work. 
My salary is not having an increase, and I work under an award rate($16/h). 
I have to expend in my bus tickey and rail fare to go to work daily. 
I tried to move to sydney to decrease my expenditure in transport, but the rental market in 
sydney at the moment is not an option. 
I read the document and from the porint of view of statistics and economic data it does make 
sense to increase the fare, but from my family budget it does not. 
Since we are paying taxes and also contributing to work, and the cost of living is increasing, 
why is not possible to generate a fare system that is more into looking at the community 
instead of the revenue of the system? 
There are not easy answers to solve the present issue of quality of transport and service, cost 
and improvement  of the system. 
 
Fredy Renteria  
 

 
 


